
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Information.Team <Information.Team@falkirk.gov.uk> 
19 February 2018 11:23 

 
Freedom of Information - 94808 

Dear  

Care homes for older people as registered with the Care Inspectorate 

I acknowledge receipt of your email dated 16 February 2018 regarding the above, this is being dealt as an 
information request under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 

We have 20 working days to deal with your request from the date that we received it, but hope to provide you 
with the information you are looking for at an earlier date where possible. 

Y ours sincerely 

Information Team 

Corporate and Housing Services 
Falkirk Council 
The Forum 
Callendar Business Park 
Falkirk 
FK11XR 

Tel:  

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not 
copy, distribute or take any action or reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender. Any unauthorised disclosure of the 
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 

The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail are the senders own and do not necessarily represent the views and opinions of Falkirk Council. 
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